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HBO TO FILM IN THE TOWN OF NEW BALTIMORE 
 

The Plot Against America, based on the Philip Roth novel, will be filmed in the 

Town of New Baltimore.  This HBO series is set in the 1940s and is scheduled all 

day Tuesday, September 24.  The two locations will be Reservoir Road near Valley 

View Drive and the Coxsackie Sportsmen’s Club.  This section of roadway will be 

covered in stone on Thursday or Friday, September 19 or 20 prior to filming.  It 

would be helpful to avoid the area and we ask residents to use extreme caution.  

During the actual filming the section of road will be closed, it will be difficult to 

access the area, the set will be closed, production trucks will be prevalent, and no 

pictures or social media will be allowed.  We appreciate the assistance of the 

Greene County Sheriff’s Department for traffic control.   

 

The Town of New Baltimore welcomes HBO and it has been a pleasure working 

with all of you.   
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